From: Martin Hara
Sent: viernes, 20 de mayo de 2016 03:33 p.m.
To: Shinge Roko Sherry Chayat

Cc: 'Zensho Martin Hara (zensho.martin.hara@gmail.com)'; Jikyo Bonnie Shoultz (bshoultz@syr.edu) ;
Choren Karin Drew (Karindrew@gmail.com); Choshu Joseph Buxbaum (buxbaum@mac.com);

Koge Louise Bayer (office@daibosatsu.org); Hokaku Judy Chang (judy.changjudy@gmail.com);

ZSS Board of Directors (office@daibosatsu.org)

Subject: July 4th Event at DBZ

Shinge Roko Sherry Chayat Roshi
Dai Bosatsu Zendo Kongo Ji

223 Beeccher Lake Road
Livingston Manor, NY 12758-6000

May 20, 2016 (copy of letter sent by mail today)

Dear Roko,
Thank you for your letter invitation, dated May 7™, 2016.

Right now, both Dai Bosatsu Zendo Kongo-ji and New York Zendo
Shobo-ji are like barren deserts, waiting for drops of rain.

| will attend the July 4th afternoon Event at DBZ with the request that
there will be drops of rain, consisting of two periods of Zazen.

No festivities or entertainment is necessary. Just pure sitting to
commemorate the 40th Anniversary of International Dai Bosatsu
Zendo Kongo-ji.

This is the best way to express our gratitude and the only way to
reciprocate the original purpose of DBZ: “Let True Dharma Continue”.
| trust this will be acceptable to you.

Gassho,

Eido

Eido Shimano

Writen by Zensho Martin Hara as dictated by Eido Shimano
Zensho.martin.hara@gmail.com

646-338-7131



